
From: Joe Supry <jsupry@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 3:05 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Gas Price Increase 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Public Utilities Commission, 
 
How is it fair that you set one price that people lock into for the season for natural gas then raise 
the price for everyone that has locked in? Liberty made the deal and now the PUC has allowed 
them to raise the rates?? Doesn’t sound ethical or legal.  
 
Thank You 
Joe Supry 
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